
 
HOST FAMILY PROGRAM 

Where lifelong friendships and memories are made 
 

WHAT IS EXPECTED OF A HOST FAMILY? 

•  Be available to host player(s) from the beginning of June through the middle of August. Keep in mind players   

are on the road approximately 50% of the season. 

•  Provide a clean, non-smoking, safe and pleasant environment for player(s) to stay. 

•  Provide a private room with a bed for each player (players can share a room with another player, but need to   

have their own bed). 

•  Provide access to a bathroom. 

•  Provide the player(s) with meals/food (when they are in town). 

•  Provide access to your laundry equipment (players do their own laundry). 

•  Assist with arranging player transportation to/from the ballpark as needed (some players will have their own 

vehicles and often players will carpool with each other) 

WHAT IS EXPECTED OF THE PLAYERS? 

•  Positive role modeling in the community and within the host family’s home. 

•  Following and being respectful of all family/household rules. 

•  Doing their own laundry. 

•  Picking up after themselves in common areas of the home.  

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF BEING A HOST FAMILY? 

•  Two premium tickets per player or general admission for each family member (living within your household) 

to all Applesox home games. 

•  20% discount on fee for Applesox summer baseball camp for host family children that meet the age criteria 

for the camp.  

•  20% off team merchandise throughout the season. 

•  Invitation to host family events held throughout the year. 

•  Honored on the field before the start of the home regular season finale. 

•  Lifelong friendship with high level collegiate baseball player(s) and potential major leaguer(s) :) 

• If you, or someone you know, would be interested in serving as a Applesox host family, call (509) 421-3579  or  

email the Host Family Coordinator at mskel93037@nwi.net. 


